
 

 

Urine Ethyl Glucuronide: 

Change in Performing Laboratory 
 

 

Date: June 1, 2021 

Effective Date: June 2, 2021 

 
Urine Ethyl Glucuronide (EtG) screening test will be returning to UR Medicine Labs as opposed to being sent 
to our reference laboratory. The test cutoff of 500 ng/mL of ethyl glucuronide will remain the same. The 
expected turnaround time will be 24-48 hours.  
 
For additional information, visit the UR Medicine Labs Test Menu: https://www.testmenu.com/rochester  

 
 
From: Victoria Zhang, PhD, MBA 

Director of Clinical Chemistry Division 
Associate Professor of Pathology and Lab Medicine 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: 585-276-4192 
Email: Victoria_Zhang@urmc.rochester.edu 
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